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Hello.

My name is Inna Levin. I Live at 5680 NE Sandycrest Terrace, Portland,
OR 97213 -

Today, I'm writing to urge you to vote YES on HB 2001. HB 2001 would
pave the way for creating more middle housing in Oregon cities. It's good
for our climate, good for our communities, and good for our affordable
housing goals. Please support this bill. 

Thank you. 
------------------------------------
Inna Levin
innalevinpdx@gmail.com
@innapdx
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